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Board Committee Members:  Helen Morgan, Brittany Bell (Chair), Sena Harjo 
Staff:  Regina Rodriguez

· Regina reported that the CBIP Staff are visiting a few venues next week for the August 15 Year Celebration
· Brittany recommended looking into hiring an Event Coordinator
· The V/O Committee will help with the invitations and program dissemination after the logistics are finalized.  
· New Name
· Celebration of 15 Years
· Highlights of major accomplishments over the last 15 years
· Sena would like to distribute March Awareness Ribbons again this year
· Helen recommends a press release about March Awareness Month and distribute the video. 

Next V/O Meeting will be Tuesday, March 7, 2017 at Su Teatro (tentative) Sena and Brittany will meet one hour prior to go over the Strategic Plan and Committee accomplishments of the FY 2017 year.  



